Truro Cemetery Commission Minutes

Meeting: March 17, 2015

Minutes for the Meeting of January 20, 2105, there was no February meeting.

Robert Mason called the meeting to order at 10:01.

A motion was made to accept the minutes of the commissions meeting on November 18, 2014. Seconded and passed.

A motion was made to accept the resignation of Elizabeth Haskell as Secretary of the Truro Cemetery Commission. Seconded and passed.

Bob Mason thanked Elizabeth for the excellent job she as Secretary for years.

Elizabeth expressed her gratitude and explained she is looking forward to "one less thing to do"

Bob nominated Myles Mackay to serve as the new secretary of the Commission, seconded and passed.

The 2014-year end Activity Report was presented and accepted.

The 2014-year end Statistics Report was presented and accepted.

The 2014-year end Financial Report was presented and accepted.

A final report was delivered on the Charles Harrer Rod and Post report.

The next meeting will be April 21, 2015.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:18

Respectfully Submitted,

Myles Mackay, Secretary

Robert Mason, Chairman

Elizabeth Haskell